
Westborough Fine Arts Education Association 

January 4, 2021 7:00 PM, Meeting Minutes 

In compliance with the COVID-19 restrictions, WFAEA held its meeting virtually, but with all present, visible and with 

the ability to hear and participate we conclude that members joining the meeting by Zoom are present. 

Present: Beth Kinsky, Jessica Crandall, Jen Niece, Kathy Swanson, Chris Martin, Taveena Konakanchi, 

Lisa Martin, Michelle French, Lisa Chace, Jeannie Chong, Deb Cushman 

Executive Board 

Co-Presidents- Lisa Chace and Beth Kinsky 

Vice President- Deb Cushman 

Treasurer- Jennifer Niece presented the following information: 

Income during November and December: 

6 new members donated a total of $830, bringing total members to 32 and dues to $3,575. 

$71 from Center Stage concessions 

$130 from Concert Gowns 

$65. 70 from Scrip 

$5.34 from Amazon Smile 

$2.43 in Interest 

January (as of Jan 4 - $300 has come in) 

There were no expenses incurred during November and December. 

Beth and Jen will discuss the guidelines for the newsletter shoutouts included with the 

memberships over $150 and will reach out to members to select which issue they would prefer .. 

Secretary- Jessica Crandall 

• November 2, 2021 minutes approved (Motion made by Deb Cushman, Seconded by Lisa Chace)

Student Liaison - Taveena Konakanchi presented the following updates: 

• Concerts for all groups took place in December.

• Band and Orchestra are currently working on MICCA pieces

• Chorus is preparing for the Choral Collage

• Chamber groups are working on new pieces.

• Taveena felt that, in general, students are happy with mandatory masking and were concerned

about rising covid cases and possibly returning to flexible masking.

Director of Fine Arts- Chris Martin 

• COVID Updates: 8 teachers and 189 students were absent today at WHS, 60 students at Fales.

Per Chis, some families are opting to keep kids at home.

• Theater Productions

o The Play Ten by Ten was held in the fall.

o The Winter Production will be Eurydice and is February 10th, 11th and 12th. It is a small

cast production with a large tech crew. Chris will discuss with Melinda Jaz whether there

will be an intermission and whether we will hold concessions.

o The spring Musical will be at the end of April 28 - May 1, and will be Les Miserables.

They may decide to double-cast depending on talent and interest.. Auditions will be held

the week before February break.






